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Letter of Recommendation 
 

 
Kind Attention: TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  
 

 

 

Al Watania for Containers Manufacturing - Riyadh 
Factory 

 

Riyadh - First Industrial Area, Street Number 2, P.O. Box 7769, Riyadh 
11472, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

 

Dear Sir,   
  
 We are pleased to inform you that your organization has successfully completed the 

Certification audit for the below scope: 
 

“Manufacturing of Metal Cans and Their Components” 
 
For the standard 14001:2015 & ISO 45001:2018  recommended for certification. 
The issuance of the certificate will take Six weeks from the date of this recommendation 
letter.  
I take this opportunity to congratulate you and members of your team for this achievement.  
Should you need more information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Best regards 

 

 
 

 
 Muhammad Masoom SAIF  
Certification Manager  

Tel : +966 (11) 834 0354 Mobile: +966 55 001 8575 


